
 

TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM  
 

2707 Colby Avenue, Suite 900, Everett, WA  98201  P 425.252.7700 

 

1 
File location:  

https://perteet.sharepoint.com/sites/ActiveProjects/20160281022_Mill_Creek7_Cs_Swim_SchoolInternal/Design/Response 

Letters/4_4th Submittal/Response Letter_2020-05-06.docx 

 

To: Matthew Feeley PE, Supervising Engineer, City of Mill Creek 

 

From: Brian Caferro, PE, Perteet 

 

Date: May 06, 2020 

 

Re: 7C’s Swim School – Review Comments 

 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide formal notification that I have reviewed the 

following 7C’s Swim School development application documents as they relate to drainage 

design, grading design and Temporary Erosion and Sediment Control design: 

 

• Engineering Design Drawings (Dated 04/30/2020) 

• Stormwater Management Report (Dated 04/30/2020) 

• Construction Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (04/30/20) 

• Geotechnical Engineering Report (12/13/2018) 

• Geotechnical Report Addendum (Dated 01/08/2020) 

Based on my review, I have determined that these documents meet the requirements of the City 

Municipal Codes and the regulations of the Washington State Department of Ecology, with the 

exception of one minor comment as indicated below.   

 

 

Plans 

Sheet C3.7 (Lift Station Details) 

• The plan view detail calls for a 48-inch diameter wet well and valve vault but the Bill of 

Materials table, as well as the drainage report calculations, calls out 72-inch diameter for 

both.  Correct this discrepancy in the plans.  

 

 

END MEMO             

 

 

 


